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Building community free from Sexual Violence

SEASON'S GREETINGS

For the 3rd year, CHH is providing the Lowell
Connecter for the Holidays.

Are you or do you know someone who is LGBTQ
and would like a friendly call this holiday season from the
CHH Lowell Connecter?

The holidays can be a time of great joy, but they can also be a time of loneliness
and stress for many in our community. The Lowell Connecter program at CHH
seeks to connect people in our community this holiday season by providing a
friendly voice to those who may be alone or isolated.

We will start calls on November 23rd and continue through January 15th.

If you are LGBTQ and you would like a call or a return email, email us and we
will contact you by the method you prefer. You don't have to be in crisis or
LGBTQ identified to take advantage of the Lowell Connecter Program. All you
have to do is want a friendly voice.

How do you get us to call you? By emailing
connecter@centerforhopehealing.org Tell us best times/days to call, language
needs /relay, and phone number.
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